
COME ALONG TO 
THE GOLDEN PLAINS   
FARMERS’ MARKET
The Golden Plains Farmers’ Market 
will again delight visitors and regular 
marketgoers tomorrow. 

Community members will be able to shop 
from 8.30am to 12.30pm on Saturday 4 April 
at the Bannockburn Heart, corner Milton and 
High Streets. 

The monthly market features a fantastic range 
of locally grown, farm-fresh and homemade 
foods as well as unique art, handmade 
homewares and eco-friendly products. 

With live music, family entertainment, 
espresso coffee and the aroma of fresh baking 
pastries adrift, the market offers a lively 
atmosphere for visitors of all ages. 

To learn more about the Golden Plains 
Farmers’ Market and for market dates, visit 
goldenplainsfarmersmarket.com.au.

Berrybank Wind Farm continues to 
partner with Golden Plains Shire Council 
to deliver the 2025 Berrybank Wind 
Farm Community Grants Program. 
Applications for this year’s grants 
program will open on Thursday 1 May 
and close at 2pm, Monday 2 June 2025.

The Berrybank Wind Farm Community Grants 
Program provides funding opportunities to 
support local community, business, and tourism 
events and projects in Golden Plains Shire. 
There is $70,000 of funding available for this 
program in 2025. 

Community and business groups or 
organisations are eligible to apply for grant 
funding in two categories: Tourism projects and 
Economic Development projects. Applicants 
can submit multi-year applications for both 
categories, for a maximum of three years.

For more information, contact 
Council’s Community Development 
and Grants Officer at 5220 7111, email                      
communitygrants@gplains.vic.gov.au or visit                              
goldenplains.vic.gov.au/community/grants.


